
For one week before Thanksgiving (Nov. 
16-24), join Arkansas Advocates for 

Children & Families and the Good2Great 
campaign in sharing the importance of 

Arkansas’s quality pre-K program.

Why are you
#ThankfulForPreK?

How to participate in
#ThankfulForPreK:

1.	Use the provided signs and write down why you’re 
thankful for quality pre-K programs in the state.

2.	Have someone take your photo, or take a selfie with 
your sign. 

3.	Like us on Facebook, Twitter, and/or Instagram.

4.	Post your photo on social media, tag us (handles 
below) and use the hashtag #ThankfulForPreK!

5.	We’ll include your photos in a Thanksgiving-Day 
slideshow on Facebook!

@AACF Arkansas Advocates
for Children & Families

@ARAdvocates


